Dartmouth Park Conservation Area Advisory Committee 16 July 2013

Application 2013/4469 53 Chetwynd Road NW5

We object to this proposal because of the excessively large skylight proposed over the extension,
which is both unnecessary (because of the expanse of the glazed sliding doors in in the garden wall
of the proposed extension, measuring 3.6 metres by 2.3 metres) and also offensive because of the
light pollution it will create.

We also object to what appears to be the intention to paint the brickwork of the proposed extension
as that would tend to encourage internal condensation and thereby diminish energy efficiency of the
structure.

M. Port, for P.Lefevre, Chairman, DPCAAC.



